
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Molina Launches Program to Deliver Gap in Care Alerts  
Directly to Electronic Medical Records (EMRs) 

 

Molina Healthcare is pleased to launch our new program to deliver gap in care alerts directly to 
your EMRs effective November 12, 2021.  
 
Through our new partnership with Centauri Health Solutions, the alerts – which appear as 
“Provider Notify” documents – provide actionable gaps in care information to you, our valued 
health care provider partner.  
 
Benefits of this new program include: 
 

• Delivers gap in care information for immediate care management and utilization directly 

into the provider’s EMR workflow---the information is readily available when you see the 

patient. 

• Delivers complete clinical information electronically, reducing manual workflow  

• Promotes completion of HEDIS gaps in care to promote capability to earn rewards in 

Molina’s pay-for-performance programs 

 
Please send questions to ProviderCollaboration@MolinaHealthCare.com. Questions will be 
answered within 24 hours.  
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